From: vspinellil014@yahoo.com

To: Molly Kapeluck

Subject: Pleasant Hills speeding

Date: Thursday, July 4, 2019 9:49:15 AM
Hello,

I want to first thank you for the paved roads in my neighborhood of Pleasant Hills. They look
amazing and were much needed with how bad our roads were | appreciate it. | am wondering
though if something can be done to put up more speed limit signs, or signs alerting that there
are alot of kids in our neighborhood?? I see people fly through our neighborhood all the time,
my car has been almost hit on multiple occasions going onto arlignton road, | worry for my
child and the children around as well.

Thank you for your hard work and have a great fourth of July.

Vanessa Spinelli
330-734-9080

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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